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Provider Memorandum 
Reminder: Provider Roster Template 
Effective January 1, 2019, Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) contracted providers will be required to 
submit provider information via a new roster template issued by Illinois Association of Medicaid and Health 
Plans (IAMHP). Please see the Universal IAMHP Roster Template. Molina previously communicated this 
requirement in a provider memo dated November 12, 2018.  
 
Molina adopted the Universal IAMHP Roster on June 15, 2018, but gave providers a six-month grace 
period before mandating that it be used to transmit information for: 

 Proper claims payment; 

 Provider directory updates; and 

 Care coordination functions. 
 
Questions 
For additional information about the roster template, refer to the Provider Roster Frequently Asked 
Questions.  
 
Providers with questions may contact their provider network managers or email the Provider Network 
Management Department at MHILProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com. 
 
Providers who need help identifying their assigned provider network manager may visit Molina’s Service 
Area page. 
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